
CITY OF WESTLAND

INVITATION TO BID

Sealed proposals will be received by the City of Westland Purchasing Division, 36300 Warren Road, Westland, Michigan 48185,
on or before April 20, 2017 at 3:30pm (no exceptions will be made for late filings) for the following:

Mulch Supply and Install 

Complete specifications and pertinent information may be obtained from the Purchasing Office.  The City of Westland reserves
the right to reject any or all bids.  Proposals must be submitted by the time stated above or they will be returned.  The City of
Westland reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

Publish:  April 13, 2017           Devin J. Adams
Controller


